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Minutes of the Extra Meeting of Town Council held on Wednesday 17th January 2018 at 

6.30pm in the Jubilee Room, the Pump House, Faringdon. 

 

Cllrs 

Present 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Attendance: 

Mike Wise           (Town Mayor) 

David Barron      (Deputy Town Mayor) 

Pauline Beesley 

Jane Boulton  

Al Cane 

James Famakin 

Steve Leniec       

Richard Marsh  

Andrew Marsden 

 

Rebekah Pugh, Deputy Town Clerk 

Sally Thurston, Town Clerk 

Minute 

Number 

 

1/2/18 Apologies for Absence 
Cllr. Kiera Bentley 
Cllr. Julie Farmer         
Cllr. Angela Finn 
Cllr. Mark Greenwood  
Cllr. Anne Marie Wright 

2/2/18 Minutes of last meeting 
The minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 10th January 2018 were signed 
as a correct record.  

3/2/18 Declarations of Interest & requests for dispensations 
None  

4/2/18 Public Speaking and Question Time 
None 

 Cllr. Wise PROPOSED that the following item be held in confidential session in 
accordance with standing order 3(d). This was SECONDED and RESOLVED. 
Cllr. Wise read the following statement; ‘due to the confidential nature of the 
business about to be discussed, it is advisable that the public be temporarily 
excluded and they are instructed to withdraw’. 

5/2/18 Youth Services Review 
Members received and considered a recommendation from the Community and 
Partnerships Committee. It was PROPOSED that Faringdon Town Council 
cease youth services in the current format and facilitate services that involve 
assisting other organisations to provide alternative provision that meets the 
needs of young people in our town. This was SECONDED and UNANIMOUSLY 
RESOLVED.  
 
It was further PROSOSED that Faringdon Town Council cease the current 
service with immediate effect. This was SECONDED and UNANIMOUSLY 
RESOLVED. 

6/2/18 Pop up Nationwide Branch  
Members NOTED a proposal to hold a pop up branch of Nationwide Building 

http://www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk/


 

 

Society in the Pump House. Nationwide proposes to hold a pop up branch in the 
June Rennie room once a week initially to gauge interest in a Faringdon branch. 
It is hoped if interest is sufficient this will lead to a Faringdon branch in the 
future. There is considerable concern for the town once Lloyds close and 
members felt this was a positive development. Concerns were raised about the 
potential security risks and this would need serious consideration. It was 
PROPOSED, SECONDED and RESOLVED and that Faringdon Town Council 
go ahead with accommodating the pop up branch on a weekly basis.  

 
The meeting closed at 7.02pm 
 
 

 


